
3. CENTENNIAL PARK:
PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT CONCEPT PLAN RR 10635

The Board considered a report advising it of the proposed Centennial Park
development Concept Plan and requesting a recommendation to the Parks and
Recreation Committee on its release for public comment.

The Board decided to recommend to the Parks and Recreation Committee that the
Concept Plan be distributed for consultation, with the exception that those areas
on the opposite side of the Heathcote River that are subject to pre-existing
esplanade reserve proposals be deleted from the Plan.


